
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

17. SECURITY CAMERAS FOR NEW BRIGHTON (Cont’d) 
 
 The Community Advocate, on behalf of the New Brighton Commercial Ratepayers’ and Retailers’ 

Association Inc, sought the Board’s support in the funding of four security cameras in the area of the 
New Brighton Library building and the clocktower at the library entrance.  The Board resolved that a 
grant of $6,000 be provided to the New Brighton security cameras project from the Board’s 
Discretionary funds for 2003/04 as a contribution to the safety of the community, with representations 
to be made to the Property Unit for a contribution in view of the protection from the cameras for the 
New Brighton Library and the surrounding facilities and expected maintenance savings. 


